
Hunton and Arrathorne CP School 
 

3rd Annual  

Pumpkin 

Parade  

 

 

 

 

 

Pumpkins will be judged in school on 

Friday 22nd October 2021 

Plus a NEW category – heaviest courgettes 

 



Pumpkin Parade and a Courgette 

Competition! 

A fun and fabulous pumpkin parade is taking part in Hunton 

and Arrathorne School on the 22nd of October 2021 so grow 

your pumpkins now!!  

There will be trophies for the first, second and third heaviest 

pumpkins. There will also be medals for the heaviest 

courgettes so grow them well. 

 

Rules!! 

1. You have to grow them you can’t buy them. 

2. Children have to grow them  not the adults. 

 

The smallest pumpkin and courgette will also get a prize!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

May the biggest pumpkin win! 


